Open Space Committee Meeting Minutes
February 18, 2013

Our meeting was attended by Bob Todd, Pete Moloney and Ken Lombard.

We discussed the following:

1. Member renewal

2. Cost of attendance at Saving Special Places can be reimbursed

3. A letter was sent to the Mohans stating that we could not at present meet their requested price
4. Bob Todd gave an update on the Ancient Highways study

Bob showed the updated map indicating all the roads located to date. He has titled the work
"Heritage Hikes". A checklist was presented that can be used to provide a detailed account of
the current condition of a road. This would be used by volunteers who walk the road and
document it.

As a result of Bob's presentation, the following items were suggested:

1. Develop a goal statement telling why we are doing this work
2. Meet with Conservation Commission to bring them up to date with the work
3. Propose a meeting with the Piscataquog Area Trailways group to get their input to the project.

Our next meeting will be on March 18.



